
Killian is moving! 

PARENT MEETING  

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 1, 2011 

5:30PM 

19100 E. Killian Ave. 

Rowland Heights, CA 91748 

Killian  will undergo modernization from December 20, 2011—June 30, 2012.  

During this time, our school will be under major construction and we will be tem-

porarily relocating to the  Farjardo Elementary School site.  We will return to the 

Killian campus and reopen a renovated school with a new library for the 2012-

2013 school year. 
 

Please plan on attending the information meeting that will be held on Thurs-

day, December 1st at 5:30p.m. in the MP Room.  Mr. Gass, as well as district 

personnel, will give an overview of the construction and answer any questions 

that you may have.  Information regarding transportation of students to and from 

school and after school programs such as American Chinese School, Cougar Den 

Club, Rowland Heights Park and OPTIONS will be addressed at this meeting. 
 

Translators will be available in Spanish, Chinese and Korean. 
 

 

Please plan on attending the information meeting that will be held on  

Thursday, December 1st at 5:30p.m. in the MP Room.  


